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.... I heard Mayor Lago address the accountability needed to improve the esthetics of the downtown area and |

totally agree.

Yesterday, [ walked through the Coral Gables museum plaza and by the entrance and was shocked to see the
neglect of maintenance and landscaping. As a destination for visitors to our city it is not a good image to project for
tourists and residents alike, it is in dire need of some tlc. Maybe code enforcement needs to pay a visit there as well
as The Palace.

Rant over

Regards
Jane Maranos.

Sent from my iPhone
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